
Dear Committee members, I support house bill 2695.
The marine board was formed over 60 years ago. Things have changed since then.  The issues of the environment were hardly 
even known.  I don't think the term
"green energy" was even ever used, or "global warming".  
The point is, changing the marine board to include other members besides boaters will allow these other issues to be considered in 
the boards rule making, etc.


